MG & CLASSIC CAR CLUB OF ROTHER JANUARY NEWSLETTER

The Club AGM was held during January. It was agreed that the current committee members would continue in their roles for the coming year. Discussions where had regarding which car shows the club would attend, plans for trips away and which charities the club would support over the next 12 months.

It was decided that a ROOG planned for early in the month would be delayed for week due to the icy conditions that where forecast. This proved to be the correct decision as we were blessed with glorious sunshine albeit a bit chilly. Not everyone where brave enough to take their prized classics on the drive with some using their everyday cars instead. The route ended with an enjoyable meal at the Brown Trout pub in Lamberhurst.

We have a new addition to the club in the form of Paul & Jeanette's 1971 Trafalgar Blue Morris Traveller.